TOWN OF FAIRFAX
SUPPLEMENTAL STAFF REPORT
October 2, 2019

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Garrett Toy, Town Manager

SUBJECT: Report on Hickory Road

RECOMMENDATION
Receive report.

BACKGROUND

At their September 4, 2019 Town Council meeting, the Town Council reviewed a petition
submitted by Hickory Road Residents requesting the Council to make their road the top priority
for road improvements. The Town Council directed staff to report back at their October 2, 2019
Town council meeting on the progress of Hickory Rd.

In September, DPW crews started work to repair the potholes on Hickory Rd. Staff believes
they have completed between 30-40% of the pothole work and anticipates being able to
complete the job in October. Staff has requested the Town Engineer and capital project
manager to follow-up with the two neighborhood representatives designated to be the point of
contact for repaving the road.

We have also been exploring viable alternatives to the typical approach of repaving a road.
Specifically, we are researching the use of rubberized-asphalt to pave Hickory Rd and other
similar roads in town.

FISCAL IMPACT
None at this time
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